
October 25, 2021

Dear Chester Ronning School families,

This morning, we have received notice from Alberta Health Services over the weekend

that two people connected to one of our Grade 5 classes have tested positive for

COVID-19. Those in the impacted class have been contacted directly.

It is possible there are other people connected to our school who also have COVID, but

AHS has made us aware that these people were both at school last week during a time

they likely were infectious.

No-one from the school is required to quarantine as a result of these cases, but we

wanted you to be aware of the information. We would also like to express our

appreciation to everyone who takes the time to conduct the Daily Checklist and

ensure children who are not feeling well stay at home. You can find the checklist

here:

https://open.alberta.ca/dataset/56c020ed-1782-4c6c-bfdd-5af36754471f/resource/5

8957831-a4ab-45ff-9a8e-3c6af7c1622e/download/covid-19-information-alberta-health

-daily-checklist-2021-08.pdf

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Reid Lansing, Principal Nathan Pederson, Assistant Principal
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